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Because of our work today, in 30 years the Bay Area 

will still be one of the world's most beautiful and 

ecologically diverse metropolitan areas, supporting 

vibrant and healthy wildlife populations and human 

communities.













Marcott et al. (2013) and Romm (2013)



Workshop Goal

Bring together ranchers, public rangeland 

managers, and rangeland experts to 

begin to identify conservation strategies 

to sustain the numerous ecosystem 

benefits of rangelands, support the needs 

of public land managers, and those of the 

Bay Area ranching economy, which could 

be at risk in an increasingly uncertain 

environment.
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